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Directory of Third Degree Officers Directory of Fourth Degree Officers 
Grand Knight:  Joseph Giesler 
404-933-8784 
giesleremail@yahoo.com:  
Financial Secretary: Ron Hoenig  
618-604-8664 
ron.hoenig@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight:  Kevin S. Freedman 
386-793-3267 
freedmankevin91@gmail.com 
Chancellor: Ben Adamo 
321-408-4084 
chicoadamo@gmail.com 
Recorder: Anthony Krzeminski 
321-544-6341 
akrzeminski@cfl.rr.com 
Treasurer: Richard DiCicco  
908-813-9605 
ricknj1956@gmail.com 
Advocate: Joseph Widmayer  
321-795-3345  
widmayers@yahoo.com 
Warden: Robert Tumbiolo 
321-243-6969 
snook6959@gmail.com 
Inside Guard:  Kenneth N C Friedel 
321-327-3237 
kmmkfriedel@verizon.net 
Outside Guard: Kenneth Ma Friedel 
410-591-7670 
mylittleengineproductions@gmail.com 
1 Year Trustee:  Mike Wahlberg, PGK 
Phone: 954 854-5671 
MIKEWAHLB@GMAIL.COM 
2 Year Trustee: Thomas Tremblay 
603-540-1899  
jtremblay7@cfl.rr.com 
3 Year Trustee: Bradley Hood 
678-410-6163 
bradleyphood@gmail.com 
 Seminarian:  Angel Garcia 
321-245-8923 
a.jomar1@yahoo.com 

Faithful Navigator:  
Joseph Giesler 
404-933-8784 
giesleremail@yahoo.com 
Captain:  Mike Wahlberg, PGK 
Phone: 954 854-5671 
MIKEWAHLB@GMAIL.COM 
Admiral:  Kevin S. Freedman 
386-793-3267 
freedmankevin91@gmail.com 
Pilot:  Ted Krus 
321-724-0939 
tm_krus@bellsouth.net 
Faithful Friar:  Fr. Timothy L. Knepper 
937-815-4922 
tknepper@preciousbloodchurch.org 
Comptroller:  Ron Hoenig  PFN 
618-604-8664 
ron.hoenig@gmail.com 
Purser:   Richard DiCicco 
908-813-9605 
ricknj1956@gmail.com 
Scribe:  Joseph Widmayer  
321-795-3345  
widmayers@yahoo.com 
Inter Sentinel:   Ben Adamo 
321-408-4084 
Outer Sentinel:  Robert Bodycote 
321-7277940 
1st Year Trustee: Thomas Tremblay, PGK 
603-540-1899  
2nd Year Trustee:  Anthony Krzeminski 
321-544-6341 
 3rd Year Trustee:  Bradley Hood 
678-410-6163 
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Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knight’s and Ladies, 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to our outgoing Past Grand Knight, 
Brad Hood, in recognition of his two years of devoted service and steadfast 
leadership. Brad’s commitment and guidance have set a shining example 
for all members, and his legacy will continue to inspire our Council for years 
to come. We are grateful for his dedication.  

On June 26th, we gathered in celebration to induct our newly elected 
officers in a ceremony marked by charity, unity and fraternity. The induction 

was conducted by our esteemed Worthy District Deputy, Eddie Merlot, whose leadership and experience 
added great significance to the proceedings. We were honored to have Father Frankline preside as our 
Chaplain and to officially welcome him into our Council in this role. The ceremony’s spirit was elevated 
by the presence and participation of spouses and significant others, emphasizing the strength and 
support found within our extended Council family. 

The evening’s festivities continued with a warm and welcoming reception. Each spouse and significant 
other received a white rose, as a symbol of appreciation—and took part in the ceremony by pinning their 
loved one. This meaningful gesture highlighted the importance of partnership in our shared journey. As 
members and guests mingled, coffee and cake were served, bringing a sweet close to an unforgettable 
night of camaraderie, celebration, and new beginnings. 

Council 7408 has been vibrant with activity over the past month, most notably many volunteers 
completing the interior painting of the KC hall. The fresh new look has truly revitalized the space, making 
it more appealing and certain to attract additional hall rentals for future events. Our Family Baptismal 
Cross program continues to flourish, as more newly baptized children receive a special children’s cross, 
and infants are gifted a bib alongside their cross, welcoming them warmly into our faith community. 
Looking ahead, we recognize the importance of supporting our youth and are beginning to organize a 
Coats for Kids fundraising event. This initiative will require us to prepay for the coats, and I plan to meet 
with the Saint Vincent DePaul Society in August to encourage them to ask their clients if there is a need 
for children’s coats in their families. 

Charitable outreach remains at the heart of our mission. Council members Joe Giesler, Kevin Freedman, 
and Larry Davis recently delivered a $500 check to the Essential Pregnancy Center, demonstrating our 
ongoing commitment to supporting life and families in need. In response to the devastating floods in Kerr 
County, Texas, Council 7408 also sent a contribution to the Texas Flood Relief Fund to assist affected 
families in their time of crisis. We are grateful to all members for their hard work and generosity, and we 
look forward to continuing our service and outreach in the months to come. 

Vivat Jesus 

Joseph GieslerGrand 

Knight Council 7408 
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Navigator’sBLog 

Worthy Knight’s and Ladies, 

We extend heartfelt congratulations to the newly inducted officers of the 
Fourth Degree. The induction ceremony, held at Holy Name of Jesus Church 
in Indialantic, FL, on July 26th, was a testament to unity and fraternity. 
Representatives from the Ascension and Holy Name of Jesus assemblies 
joined us, and our own St. John Paul II Assembly 2932 was well 

represented, with Father Tim graciously serving as our Friar. All three assemblies were inducted by 
position, and in a touching gesture, each officer’s significant other was included in the ceremony. 
Following the formalities, we gathered for a light lunch and refreshments, sharing stories and forging 
deeper bonds as brother Knights and family. 

Our first event of the year radiated patriotic pride as we participated in the Fourth of July parade through 
downtown Melbourne, FL. Gerry expertly towed our float—the mighty ship—through the bustling streets, 
proudly led by members of the Honor Guard. The parade route saw multiple riders and walkers, including 
Tony, Ellen, Tom and Jean Trembley, Gerry and his granddaughter, Joe and Denise Giesler, and many 
others. On Saturday the 5th, the mighty ship was left in port as members arrived at the hall by 5 pm for 
our fireworks and picnic party. Tasty fare was served: hamburgers, hot dogs, Gerry’s macaroni salad, 
baked beans, and Rich’s boiled corn on the cob. We welcomed help in the kitchen from newly inducted 
knights Scott Sallade and Ethan Devoe. Drinks flowed freely, and after a dramatic rainstorm that cleared 
up just in time, we enjoyed fireworks at 9:15 pm, capping off a truly memorable evening. 

This month, the Honor Guard has stood in solemn service at several important moments. With the 
unexpected passing of Father Bill and Jacob Grillo, our members provided an honorable presence at both 
funeral masses. Their dedication underscores the unity and dignity of our order. As we reflect on these 
events, let us encourage our Third Degree members to consider joining us in the patriotic Fourth Degree, 
continuing a legacy of service, brotherhood, and devotion to both faith and country. 

Fraternally, 

Joseph Giesler 
Grand Knight Council7408 
Faithful Navigator Assembly 2932 
 
HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK Mike Deschaine at (321) 

698-2136.  For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some donated to us that would help alleviate the 

cost for those interested, until you are able to purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are 

not using or have no longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the above 

Knights. 
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Message 

Brother Knights, 

I am honored to introduce myself as the new Deputy Grand Knight of Council 
7408 here at St. Joseph Catholic Church. 

My name is Kevin Freedman, and it is a true blessing to serve in this role 
alongside a council of faithful Catholic men dedicated to living out the 
principles of charity, unity, fraternity, and patriotism. In my time as a knight, 

I’ve witnessed the incredible impact this brotherhood has had on our parish and local 
community. 

As Deputy Grand Knight, my goal is to support our Grand Knight and leadership team, help 
strengthen our presence in the parish, and encourage active participation in all that we 
do—whether it’s through service, prayer, or fellowship. I believe strongly in the mission of 
the Knights, and I’m excited to help lead and grow our efforts as we move forward 
together. 

I look forward to getting to know more of you personally, working side-by-side in our 
various ministries, and continuing to build a council that represents the very best of 
Catholic manhood in action. 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out, share your ideas, or let me know how I can support you. 
I’m grateful for the opportunity to serve and excited about what’s ahead. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

Kevin Freedman 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Knights of Columbus Council 7408 
St. Joseph Catholic Church 
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District Deputy Message 

I apologize; I was not able to contact the New District Deputy in time for 
the Newsletter. 
- Editor 
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Pro-Life Corner 

Though Patty & I were not there physically when the Council presented 

Essential Pregnancy with a check for $500 we were there in spirit.  Patty 

and I are happy the Council gave a donation to such a worthy 

organization. 

In early September we will be holding our annual Sheet & Pillow Drive.  We will be collecting 

Twin Sheets for Genesis House.  The kids of St Joseph School will collect the pillows.  Then the 

kids get to Stuff the CRV with pillows. 

 
 
             
 
Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 

                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Council 7408 Newsletter 

Page 7 



 
 

Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

The Ladies are taking a much needed vacation for the summer and will 
reconvene meetings on September 9th at 11:30 at the hall. We hope you are 
enjoying this time off and hope to see you again in September! 

Susan Burgess 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 

YOU WILL NEVER KNOW TILL YOU DID IT! 
To share with you this day what can happen when you do what the lord has asked you to 

do! Blessed is he who visits the sick. Have you ever thought of visiting the hospital brings 
communion to the sick and home bound? Your rewards will overcome you and may give you a 
lifelong memory. I went 4 times in one week and three was covered by a Nun from St Ambrose 
Parish and we would switch I would do three and she would do four then. I was from St. Thomas 
Parish 

It was near 50 years ago as I was attending deaconate school in Trenton New Jersey. My family and 
I had plans to take a vacation to Florida. It was two weeks before Easter weekend.  My ministry for-
5 years was the hospital in Old Bridge, NJ I was visiting this man who was getting worse as the days 
went on. I visited him for a few weeks before we left for Florida the day before we left on vacation he 
slipped into a coma. I sat in his room and said a few prayers out loud and said to myself , I don't think 
I'll see you when I return. Strange but you become attached to people when they are in the hospital 
for any length of time. 

We left for vacation and it was our first trip south for my family we did have a great time enjoying the 
change in the weather. I was to serve on the Easter weekend Starting on Good Friday, Holy Saturday 
and Easter Sunday. 

When we returned to Old Bridge after our vacation, I went and got the Blessed Sacrament to take to 
the hospital from church. I went to the front desk as usual and printed out the names of the Catholic's 
to visit. Just as I thought would happen his name was on the list with the initials DES. For desists. I 
made my rounds and stopped at the desk and asked the nurse there if was true he had passed away. 
She said she," yes I think so" That was Good Friday. Holy Saturday I again visited the hospital, and his 
name was no longer on the list. I made my rounds and in one room I visited I said a few prayers and 
gave the woman communion and a Jewish lady quite old said to me in a long Island accent" Fadda 
can you say a prayer and give me your blessing but forget with the sign of the cross!" Yes I told her and 
I did. 

Easter Sunday after mass I went to the hospital, checked in and printed out the names usual. His 
name was on the list with a room number? I said to the nurse at the desk I thought he passed away. 
She did also, well maybe its Gods way of saying be needs a few prayers. I told her I would stop in that 
room at the end of my tour and say a few prayers. I walked into the room! There he was sitting up in 
bed drinking coffee 1 almost said 1 thought you were dead but restrained myself we talked and he 
said," I came out of the coma and within a few days I was DIScharged. A mix up of abbreviations.  I 
explained to the nurse and as I was walking out of the hospital it hit me I felt like the group of people 
2,000 years ago that ran to the tomb and found He has risen! What a heart grasping feeling! Never to be 
forgotten. 

Sr. Deacon Francis Falotico sosm Life member 3rd degree and life member 4th degree life member 
Disabled American Veterans. 45 years ordained May 17th 
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Insurance Guy 

Failing to plan – is a plan to fail!!! 

Will you have enough income in retirement? The last thing any of us wants to worry about is running out of 
money to cover our needs, especially in our golden years.  

An annuity from the Knights of Columbus can help give you peace of mind with a guaranteed income 
stream.  

How does it work? Simply put, an annuity is a retirement savings product. You make contributions, and, 
after a specified amount of time, the annuity pays you regular income if you so choose.  

Unlike other ways you may be saving for retirement, annuities remain stable during volatile market conditions. In fact, each 
Knights of Columbus annuity comes with a guaranteed minimum interest rate (currently 3% lifetime minimum guarantee). No 
matter the market fluctuations, your annuity is guaranteed to never earn less than the contractually stated amount, on an 
annual basis.  

As you prepare for retirement, you can also consider the tax advantages, income flexibility, and estate planning benefits that 
permanent life insurance offers. It’s a potentially valuable, and often underutilized, tool for families when it comes to preparing 
for retirement.  

You’re hopefully maximizing your contributions to savings plans like a 401(k) at work or Individual Retirement Account (IRA). 
What about other investment options that take your targeted retirement date and risk threshold into account? Knights of 
Columbus Asset Advisors, a wholly owned subsidiary of Knights of Columbus, has resources to help you understand your 
options. If you need assistance, I’m happy to connect you with a registered advisor.  

Let’s look at your finances together to see what plans you already have in place, and what gaps you may have to ensure you 
don’t run out of income in retirement. Safeguard your future today — set up time to meet with me in the coming weeks!  

Vivat Jesus! 

Best Regards, 

John Barfield, CLTC, FICF      

(Cell) 407-433-5421 – (Office) 321-294-3086 

Email: John.barfield@kofc.org 

 

Tax benefits assume all premiums are timely paid and are based on the claims-paying ability of the issuer. Any policy loans will 
impact the tax benefits by reducing the policy’s death benefit and cash values. Proceeds from life insurance policies may be subject to 
certain taxes based on individual circumstances. Tax laws vary by jurisdiction and may change over time. Knights of Columbus and its 
agents do not provide tax or legal advice and are not financial planners. Please consult with your financial, legal and tax advisors 
about your own particular circumstances. For costs and complete details of coverage, please contact your agent or the Knights of 
Columbus. 
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Columbus Club Corner  

Hi Brothers, 

Our hall both inside and outside looks clean, bright, and well maintained. 

I would like to thank all of you that have stepped up these past few 
months and all that you helped improve our hall and grounds. 

A special thanks to Robert, Tony and Gary that did all the outside work with laying new 
4”x4” pressure treated wood and new rocks and plants around the building and Mary’s 
area. 

 

August 23rd is the Columbus Club Hawaiian Knight dinner dance. 

Please help us sell tickets 

Cover Church sales 

Buy tickets for yourself  

Make a donation if you can’t attend 

If you can help on this night please let Joe or me know. 

 

Frank 

540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  

Bingo - Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week will start at 
around $750.  (The jackpot of $1050 was hit two weeks ago,) Some of our games have payouts around 
$150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. 
Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane 
routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills.  Each attendee is given a blue 50/50 ticket 
that is entered in the end of month drawing which awards the winner with a cash prize totaling around 
$200 on some months. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the mid-way break. 
Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

July 4th Parade 

Was held on July 4 , and we had a good turnout for the Melbourne parade. We staged at the Liberty Bell 
museum and tried to stay in the shade as much as we could until the parade started.  

Jerry pulled the float and was accompanied in the truck by Ron and the Mom of a fellow Knight who rode 
the float. Tom, Jeanne, Joe, and Jerry's granddaughter rode with me on the float. The parade was well 
attended considering the heat. Most spectators wisely found shaded spots along the route and set up 
shop there. I always enjoy seeing the kids yelling back happy 4th of July. 

 

Council Picnic and July 5th Fireworks 

Was held on July 5th.   Rick, Jerry, Ethan and sons, and Jean did a great job cooking and preparing the 
burgers, hot dogs, salads, corn and beans.  Kevin set up games and the bar. We had almost a full house of 
picnickers. I believe everyone enjoyed the food, especially the corn on the cob. Around 9PM everyone 
moved outside to watch the fireworks, and the City of Palm Bay did a great job. There were a few new 
displays I had never seen before. It was awesome. 

 

July 9 Shed Teardown. 

We got an early start on removing the shed. I was given permission to recycle the roof tin so I started on 
Monday and Tuesday removing the roof. On Wednesday Robert and his coworker pulled the walls down 
and moved the plastic storage shed and boat. The following couple of days Jerry and I cut up the 
remaining pieces to load and truck away. Only the plastic shed remains to be disposed of. (Update I 
disposed of the plastic shed on July 25.) 
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3RD Friday Spaghetti Dinner 

 

Rick did a great job as usual along with help from Jerry and Brad. There was a modest turnout this night, 
mostly our regular Council attendees. There was one new fellow that really enjoyed the spaghetti, come 
out and join us this coming month and hear Country music from Capt. Jack.  

 

Saint Lukes Roundtable  

Was held on July 22, and Mike provided excellent food as usual, come out for fellowship with our brothers 
at Saint Lukes.  

 

Induction of Council Officers 

  Was held on July 26 at Holy Name of Jesus. Officers from Ascension, Holy Name and Saint Joseph’s were 
in attendance. Father Tim was present and officiated. The hall and grounds of Holy Name are 
spectacular. The induction was performed with dignitaries from District and state. Afterwards we had a 
nice lunch in the school cafeteria and fellowship from fellow Knights and their families. I am reluctant to 
get into my suit in this hot weather but I was glad I attended. If you have the opportunity to attend an 
induction in the future I recommend that you go! 

 

Upcoming Events/happenings  

 

FIT spaghetti dinner Aug 13 

Saint Lukes Round Table 

Hawaiian Knight Aug 23 dinner and dance 

 

 

Tony Krzeminski 

Community Coordinator 
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2025-26 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees  

July: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

January: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

August: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

February: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  

September: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

March: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

October: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

April: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

November: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

May: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

December: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:   

June: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   

Knight of the Year:  
Family of the Year:  
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Calendar of Events Happening in August 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 
 

2 

3 4 
Bingo 
Doors Open at 
5PM 

5 6 7 
Assembly 
Meeting 4th 
Degree 7:30PM 

 

8 9 

10 11 
Bingo 
Doors Open at 
5PM 

12 
Ladies Aux. 
Meeting 11AM 
O & D Meeting 
7:30PM 

13 
FIT Spaghetti 
Dinner 

14 
Council 
Business 
Meeting 
7:30PM 

15 16 

17 18 
Bingo 
Doors Open at 
5PM 

19 20 21 22 23 
Hawaiian 
Knights 
Dinner Dance 

24 25 
Bingo 
Doors Open at 
5PM 

26 27 28 
Council Social 
Meeting 
7:30PM 

29 30 

31       
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Information 
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Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 
unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  
First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  
Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  
Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  
Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  
TBA by Grand Knight 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

Rick DiCicco, PGK  
Hector Colon, PGK 
Stephen Whitney 

Lois McManus 
Daniel Cochran 

Joe and Denise Giesler 
Ron and Judy Hoenig 
Frank and Anne Altro 

Kenneth Friedel Family 
Tony Krzeminski 

James Shellenback Sr. 
James Krempasky and 

Shirley Hollink 
Anthony Selario 
Fr. Jan Majenik 

Jerry Morris 
Lorraine Callagy 

Mike Wilcox 
Bradley and Suzanne 

Hood 
Pat and Nancy Farrelly 

Michael Wilcox 
Joe and Teresa Widmayer 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per 
name or $10 a couple.  See the 

Financial Secretary for 
payment. 
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Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

The Ladies Auxiliary 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 

Ted & Maria Krus 
Rich & Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 
Michael Deschaine 

Tony Krzeminski 
Rick Di Cicco, PGK 

Frank Wahla 
Kenneth Friedel Family  

Mike Wahlberg, PGK 
See the Faithful Comptroller for 

payment. 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Charles E. Harmon 
Charles F. Kosacl Jr. 
Philip M. Corcoran 
Joseph C. Guerette  
Robert L. Pessagno 

Frank J. Wahla 
Gerald J. Powell 
Ivan R. Alavarez 

Ralph S. Pyszkowski 
Chad Stewart 

Paul J. Bersoux 
Miguel Maldonado 

Joseph P. Dacri 
Bruce E. Brosnahan 
Matthew T. Iacopelli 

Anthony T. Stoio 
Michael M. Horvat 
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Council Information 
Address 

6725 Babcock St. 
Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 
Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 
Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 
See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

 

Baptism Cross Sponsors 
 

Month Sponsor 

July  Frank Altro 

August Tony Kzreminski 

September Joe Giesler 

October Kenny Friedel 

November Bradley Hood 

December 
James 
Krempasky 

January Rick DiCicco 

February Joe Widmayer 

March Joe Widmayer 

April  Bradley Hood 

May Kenny Friedel 

June Rick DiCicco 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Eugene Callagy, Thomas Pernice, Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, 

Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, Patrick Steffens, Robert Meehan, Fred 

Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim Chasey, Joseph Rinando, 

William Bloemen, Robert, Goldbach, Nannette Apel, Tony Colandrea, 

Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, Tim Holcomb, 

Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, 

Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, 

Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, 

Dorothy Mulligan, Irene Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert 

Sorrentino, Chester Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, 

Ann Coyne, Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, 

Marcia Falotico, Pablo Molina, Bob Calarco, Joseph Fliss, Dirk Kraus, John 

Malys, Leonard Hill, John Davis, Thomas Gourley, Russell Baxter, Edward J. 

Dudek, Walter Carper, Thomas Good, Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, 

Robert Rossman, Norman Measel, John Reddy, Beryl Kruempel, Dennis 

Yangco, Dennis Vukson, Mark Schiro, Henry Gartner, Peter Arbona, Gary Von 

Dross,  PGK, PFN, FDW Bob Burgess, Gerald Burdick, Harry Vadney, William 

Hawk, Joseph Skoskie, Mike Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Robert 

Zerkowski, Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, 

Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, Deacon John Dunlop, Sidney Durham, 

Bert Kaiser, Paul E. Phenix, Jr., Richard Wendt PFN, 

Fr. Robert “Bob” Hoeffner, Alain Fradette, Lu Berardi, Catherine Quinn,  
 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please 
pray for these brothers and sisters who have gone to 

their eternal reward. 
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Pictures from July 
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More Pictures from July 
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Rent Our Hall  

 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

3. Kitchen (East) Hall - $125.00 per hour 

4. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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